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It has been fantastic to hear this week of the amazing achievements and talents of our pupils as they 
return to activities and clubs beyond the school gates.  This is such a vital part of their personal 
development and I welcome the children sharing their success so that we can celebrate with them 
here in school.  Please do encourage your children to let us know and we will be sure to include it in 
our weekly Celebration Collective Worship.   
This week it is fantastic for school to work with the PTFA on a whole school Eco day.  Our PTFA do 
such amazing work to benefit all the children in our school and we thank them for their tireless work in 
the support of our community. 
As this is the final newsletter of this half-term, I would like to wish all our pupils and families a safe 
and healthy break and look forward to seeing you all on Monday 7 June. 
 

Message from Mrs Marsden 
 

Riston School PTFA 
 
The PTFA are holding an ECO day in school on 
Friday 28th May. 
We are asking for a £1 donation for this which will 
go towards planting a tree somewhere in our 
village.  Please look out on Seesaw or Tapestry 
for more information on how you can take part. 
FionaPikePTA@hotmail.com   

On Tuesday 25 May we will 

have John Major (Yorkshire 

Cricket Club) visiting the school 

to run some taster cricket 

sessions in each class.  The All 

Stars Club will soon be starting 

at Skirlaugh so this is a great 

opportunity for every child to 

have a go.  You can find more 

information on the All Stars Club 

below. 

https://www.ecb.co.uk/play/all-

stars. 

 

 

 

After the half term break, ParentHub will be the 
preferred option to send communications to 
parents.  If you have not yet subscribed please do 
so asap.  If you are having any issues with 
accessing, please email admin.ris@ebor.academy  

 
 

 

School Photographs 
Today we have had Wrates Photography in 
school taking our group class photo.  As soon as 
we have copies in school they will be sent out to 
parents. 

Isaac from the Topcats has been very busy on 

a weekend, he is walking the 3 Peaks in aid of 

the WISHH charity.  He has already done Pen-

y-ghent and Whernside, just Ingleborough to 

go, good luck Isaac.  

   

 

 

    

  

Pen-y-ghent Whernside 
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